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February 9, 2021 

 

Attn: Darrell Melvie, City of Leduc  

 

We are requesting that the sidewalk extension for $16,639 be added back into the scope of the Facility 

rebuild at the Leduc Golf Club.  This item is essential for the work flow and day to day operations of the 

Club.  The Leduc Golf Club will be responsible for paying for this item. 

 

Sent on behalf of Terry Sway, President Leduc Golf & Country Club. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely 

 

James Whitton 

PGA of Canada Executive Director  

 

 


